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PPTL 21-02 SOP 12.15 Ongoing Training and SOP 12.2 Diligent Recruitment of Foster and Adoptive Home Parents.  The following comments were received in response to SOP drafts sent for field review.  Thanks to those who reviewed and commented.  Comments about typographical and grammatical errors are excluded; these errors have been corrected as appropriate

SOP 12.15 Ongoing Training
1. Comment:  On page 3 under the “Annual Ongoing Training”, It mentions only 50% of training can be online.  Due to COVID, they may want to change that to “At least 50% will be in conjunction with other foster families.”  I know the idea is that they learn from other families and need a group setting.  This change would allow this to fit with or without COVID. 

Response:  The bullet point above the newly added language states, ‘At least fifty percent (50%) of all training must be in a group setting’.
 
2. Comment:  add “online” in the sentence so it would say, “Submits training completed by foster or adoptive parents into the online Training Records Information System (TRIS) within five (5) working days of completion”?
Response:   A change has been made to indicate ‘online TRIS’.  
3. Comment:  Staff feel that a training in regards to Safe Sleep should be mandatory with this ongoing training just like Pediatric Head Trauma is. 

Response:  Safe sleep is addressed in the Just In Time platform.  KAR requires a specified amount of training hours and no change can be made until the regulation is open.  
SOP 12.2 Diligent Recruitment of Foster and Adoptive Home Parents
NO comments

